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Monday, 9th June 2025 

Dear parent/carer,  

SUBJECT: Year 11 Leavers' Assembly and Chromebook Returns 

We are writing to you today with important information regarding the Year 11 Leavers' Assembly and 
the return of Chromebooks. 

Leavers’ Assembly 

We are pleased to confirm that the Year 11 Leavers' Assembly will take place this Friday, 13th June, 
immediately following the Science examination. Please note this is a pupil-only event (i.e., not for 
parents/carers or other family members on this occasion). 

Pupils should head to the canteen at 10:50 AM (or once they have finished their Science 
examination). This will be an opportunity for them to sign shirts with friends and say goodbye to 
teachers and staff if they are available. Once everyone has gathered, pupils will move to the hall for 
an assembly and celebration led by myself and Ms Benson, Head of Year. 

We anticipate the assembly will conclude at around 11:40 AM, at which point pupils will be free to 
leave the school premises. If this earlier departure time presents any difficulties for you or your child, 
please contact us, and we will do our best to assist. 

From Friday, going forward, pupils will only need to be in school for examinations or scheduled 
revision sessions. We will provide a separate timetable for any focused revision sessions. 

Returning Chromebooks 

As you know, your child was provided with a Chromebook for use during their time at Risedale. To 
ensure we can support our new Year 7 pupils starting in September, we kindly request your 
assistance in ensuring your child returns all three items: their Chromebook, its protective case, 
and the charger. This will allow us time to refresh these devices for the new academic year. 

A dedicated area for Chromebook returns will be set up in the canteen on Friday, 13th June, at 
10:50 AM. If your child is unable to return their Chromebook on this date, please ensure they bring it 
in when they attend school for any examinations the following week. 

Should you have any questions or concerns regarding the above information, please do not hesitate 
to get in touch. 

It has been an absolute pleasure having your children with us at Risedale. We wish all our Year 11 
pupils the very best for their final examinations and their future endeavours. They have shown 
incredible resilience and spirit, and we are immensely proud of them all. 

Kind regards, 
 

Mr J Yates 
Deputy Headteacher yates.j@risedale.org.uk  
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